
 
 

Report of the German Studies Association (October 2, 2019) 
 

 
Present 
 

● Our weekly Stammtisch will continue this year beginning at 5:30PM on 
Thursdays and continuing as long as people are still interested. It will take place 
at Le Coin Social. 

 
● Our peer tutor has begun holding sessions in Sherbrooke 688 Room 389 every 

Tuesday and Thursday.  
 

● We are hosting Bagelstunde from 4pm through 6pm in Sherbrooke 688 every first 
and third Monday of the month. Students from all faculties/departments are 
encouraged to come and practice their German.  
 

● Sprachwochende is this weekend; a number of German speaking students will be 
attending, including a few of the GSA executive.  

Projects 
 

● The GSA is still searching for an Oktoberfest to attend (suitable price and 
distance). We intend to have one found by the 29th. 

 
● We have opened applications for VP Internal, VP Events Coordinator, and VP 

Special Projects 
 

● Our Wine & Cheese is tentatively planned for the 20th of November. We are 
reaching out to professors in the German Studies program to see if they want to 
speak at the event. 

 
● Our first samosa sale is still in the works. 

 
● We are still reaching out for submissions to the German Undergraduate Studies 

Journal (​Vielfalt​) in preparation for its 2019 release.  
 

● We are still workshopping an apartment crawl in which the GSA would host a 
German themed stop (similar to last year’s). 
 

● We are exploring the idea of a Trivia Night during the Winter Semester 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 



Xavier Palmer 
Vice-President External of the German Studies’ Association  


